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Travel	Minute	for	Don	Badgley:	

	

Don	Badgley,	a	member	in	good	standing	at	Poughkeepsie	Meeting,	has	brought	forward	a	
calling	to	continue	his	travels	in	ministry	to	share	the	Good	News	of	Experiential	Faith.		This	
ministry	comes	from	a	deeply	personal	spiritual	center.		His	leading	is	to	do	outreach	among	
Friends	and	in	communities	beyond	Friends	so	to	share	the	Experience	of	his	Faith.		Don	hopes	
to	encourage	other	Friends	to	find	more	ways	to	express	to	the	world	their	Experiences	of	the	
Divine	Light	and	to	reach	others	by	pointing	to	the	Divine	Source	that	is	available	to	all.			

Don	has	been	traveling	in	the	ministry	for	more	than	five	years	with	the	understanding	that	as	
Friends	we	are	called	to	preach	and	share	the	Truth	we	discern	under	the	guidance	of	the	
Divine	Light.		He	will	continue	to	travel	as	led	in	waiting	worship	and	by	invitation.	We	
commend	him	to	your	care.	

Poughkeepsie	Meeting	supports	Don	in	his	leading	to	travel	in	this	ministry.		The	meeting	
understands	that	the	content	of	his	ministry	will	evolve	as	he	continues	to	discern	his	leading.		
The	meeting	and	Don’s	Anchor	Committee	continue	to	encourage	Don	to	diligently	seek	and	
follow	the	Leading	of	the	Spirit	during	this	ministry.		The	meeting	also	encourages	those	who	
receive	this	ministry	to	do	so	with	the	same	diligence	in	seeking	to	discern	where	the	Spirit	may	
be	leading	them	as	individuals	and	as	communities.	We	invite	you	to	let	us	know	of	Don’s	
service	by	endorsing	this	minute	below.	

	

Yours	faithfully	for	Poughkeepsie	Friend	Meeting,	

	

	

___________________________________	

Jean	Doneit,	clerk	

	

Date	 Meeting	or	Group	Visited	 	 Comments	

	



The Minute was approved on January 27, 2019 and read as follows:  The Meeting considered the new 
travel minute for Don Badgley and approved it as follows.  The minute further approved the travel minute 
be forwarded to New York Yearly Meeting for consideration.  You have the minute that I sent.  Don 
wanted a new minute to express where he is now in his journey.  The words are different but the purpose 
is the same that he would be able to travel outside of NYYM when led to do so. I suppose it would be 
considered a renewal by NYYM, since he already had a Travel Minute. 
 
Jean 
	


